
 

 

 

2024 Fee Schedule 

Dear parents, 

Please find below a summary of the 2024 College fees and levies. In all instances we have 

endeavored to keep fees as low as possible, whilst also supporting families with increased sibling 

discounts. 

Registration Amount 
Registration (new enrolments)  
This levy is payable upon acceptance of the enrolment offer 

$200 

 

Levies (to be paid up front) Amount 
Resources 
This covers textbooks, materials and most personal stationary, as well as Jewish studies 
and Hebrew resources 

$500 

Sports  
This includes swimming coaching in Term’s 1 and 4, as well as targeted coaching across the 
year 

$300 

Security $300 

Excursions 
Covers all excursion costs, including secure bus transport 

$200 

 

Tuition Fees Amount 
Tuition per year $5900 

Or tuition per term $1475 

Sibling discounts (off tuition fees)  

Second child                   15% 

Third child              25%  

Fourth child FREE 

 

The College fees can be either paid in a lump sum at the commencement of each term (where a 5% 

discount will be applied for upfront payment) or you may like to set up a regular direct debit through 

your bank. Ideally, we suggest you set this up so that your fees are paid in advance. 

To do this, please set up a weekly or fortnightly direct debit using the following details 

Account Name: Sinai College 

BSB:  633 000 

Account: 121 317 192 



 

Reference: Child’s surname 

 

The amount you set up to pay may be different, but the following can guide you 

For 1 child 

• 6 equal fortnightly payment of $246 / fortnight or  

• 12 equal weekly payments of $123/ week 

For 2 children 

• 6 equal fortnightly payment of $455 / fortnight or  

• 12 equal weekly payments of $227/ week 

The College resource levy, excursion levy, sports levy and security levy need to be paid upfront 

before the commencement of the school year. Bus fees may also be paid upfront or included in 

your direct debit amount. 

Once you have commenced payments of your school fees, please notify Maree Erikson so that she 

can register receipt of your payments on merikson@sinaicollege.qld.edu.au  
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